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Dear WCPC family, 
I hope that you have had time over the summer months to relax and spend time with family 
and friends.  Maybe even some adventures along the way.  Jullie and I spent time with our 
grandchildren and invested a week of my vacation installing a pond in our backyard which 
Jullie designed.    It was hot and difficult, but we loved working on it together.   
It is all about relationships and I hope, as you read through this newsletter you will see  
opportunities for you to grow in your relationship first with Christ and then with other 
members of this household of faith. 
We have Sunday School for all ages of course, and four adult classes all with very different 
focuses.  Please review those opportunities and try one or all of them out and see what is 
the best fit for you. We also have mid-week Studies.  Presbyterian Women’s Circles that met at different times 
monthly.  All of these classes provide an opportunity for those attending to get to know others and walk along 
with them in their journey.   

If you are a guy looking for other guys to connect with, I invite you to join the Men’s Wednesday  
Fellowship that I lead in the Hendricks building every Wednesday morning at 7:30 am.  We have coffee, snacks 
and invest our time first in supporting one another and then focusing on the text for Sunday’s sermon.   If that 
doesn’t work the same format is used on the first and third Wednesday at Crust Pizza beginning at 6:30 pm. We 
enjoy pizza and time sharing our lives with one another.  If you would like more information, just give me a call 
or email me at djones@wcpc-tx.org   
Dinner Groups return to WCPC this fall.  An opportunity for six to eight people to meet in someone’s home for 
dinner, followed monthly, or as agreed by the group, with each participant in that group hosting dinner. The host 
provides the main meal and the others in the group bring sides, etc. It’s a great way to get to know people better 
and grow new relationships   Signups start in September.   For more information or to sign up, contact Mary Jo 
Chapman at maryjo.chapman5206@gmail.com  
WCPC’s Music Ministry is putting together an ensemble group of youth (6th – 12th grade) along with  adult  
instrumental musicians to play for two events this semester at WCPC. The music for this ensemble is intended  
to be simple and accessible for all our musicians. No auditions are necessary, just a willingness to practice your 
part and participate in rehearsals. If you have any questions, please contact Jen Conner   jenniferconne-
r79@gmail.com  
And always everyone is invited to participate in our Hand Bell Choir and the Sanctuary Choir.  For more  
information, please contact jaigner@wcpc-tx.org 
And there is MISSION!  So many opportunities to get involved in helping others and getting to know other  
who also have felt the call to reach out beyond themselves to meet the needs of others.  

And let’s not forget on Sunday, September 10 following the 11:00 am worship a Church Luncheon and 
then on September 27 the return of the Adult Fellowship Luncheon.  I hope you come for the meal and stay for 
the fellowship! 
Your pastor, 
 

Rev. Dr. David F. Jones 
Pastor 

PASTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 

The Pastor’s Discretionary Fund was established to provide financial assistance to those in need who 
make requests to the pastors of WCPC.  Primarily it is used to assist non-members, but on occasion funds are 
used to assist members with short-term needs.  Individuals and families in the past have been helped with rent, 
utilities, car repair, and prescriptions.  A person requesting aid meets with one of our pastors.  Their needs are 
assessed and typically referrals are provided.   As an example, if someone lives in the area supported by  
Interfaith of The Woodlands they are encouraged to contact Interfaith.  Your pastors have the discretion to  
assist those requesting financial help if they believe the need is legitimate and other avenues of help have  
been explored and are either not available or have been exhausted.  If you would like to make a contribution  
to this fund you are invited to prayerfully consider doing so.  Please make certain that your check to WCPC 
notes that it is for the Pastor’s Discretionary Fund.  If you would like more information, please don’t hesitate 
to contact either of our pastors. 



 

 

Dear Ones, 

There’s something special about this time of year. While it’s been years since I’ve been bound to 

an academic calendar by virtue of being either student or teacher, I still feel a surge of excitement 

when “Back-to-School” sales and happenings start. Although my teaching career was brief, 

there’s something special about the smell of freshly sharpened pencils and the bright colors of 

brand new packs of markers and crayons. New blocks of brightly colored sticky notes make me 

practically giddy! For the past several weeks, the WCPC campus has been a busy place as  

teachers from ELP and All Ears! along with our nursery staff have been classrooms and learning 

spaces ready for our new school/program year. I love when we get back into the rhythm of programs and study at 

the beginning of every fall. It brings with it a similar excitement that opening new school supplies Children and 

youth Sunday School classes and fellowship gatherings started mid-August, and our adult studies and classes that 

took time off this summer resume in September. If you haven’t found a Bible Study or Sunday School class yet, 

now would be a good time to try something new as you grow in your faith. This year, I am looking forward to lead-

ing our Confirmation class for 7th and 8th graders with Pastor David. I encourage you to check out our calendar for  

upcoming church events including fellowship meals, Trunk or Treat and more! This should be an exciting year  

here at WCPC. 

 
Grace and Peace, 

 
       Got the End of  SummerƟme Blues? 

We like to think of summer as being a relaxing, enjoyable Ɵme. But hurts, strug-
gles, crises, and problems don’t take a vacaƟon. Many Ɵmes our difficulƟes seem 
even worse during the summer because everyone else seems to be enjoying life 

while you are feeling down. If you are experiencing a difficult Ɵme—emoƟonally, spiritually, or relaƟonally—you don’t 
have to suffer alone. Our Stephen Ministers are trained caregivers, ready to listen, care for and encourage you, pray 
with and for you, and provide one-to-one ChrisƟan care to help you through whatever it is that you are facing. The 
care of a Stephen Minister can make a difference in your life! 
 

We welcome Mary Jo Chapman, Jennifer Robinson, Wendy Searfass, and Karen Seefeldt as our newest  
Stephen Ministers. . 

PRAYER QUILTS  
The Prayer Quilters meet at 1pm on the first and third Thursdays each month in 
room 303 in the Hendricks building.  All needle workers are welcome. Please join 
us for creative fellowship in our mission for giving comfort and assurance of God’s 
love. Contact Nancy Kiefer 832-515-0711 



 

 

BOARD OF DEACONS TEAM LEADERS 

WORSHIP SERVICE: SUNDAY MORNINGS: 11:00AM    SUNDAY SCHOOL: 9:45AM-10:45AM 

Pastor: 
Rev. Dr. David F. Jones 
  
Associate Pastor 
Rev. Laura R. Grice 
  
Pastor Emeritus: 
Rev. Dr. Charles Hendricks 
  
 
 
 

Early Learning Program: 
Constance Janisch, Director 
Chantal Porter, Administration 
  
Administration: 
Bob McArdle, Financial  
Administrator 
Shirley Barclay, Dir. of Com  
  

Music Ministries:  
Jonathan Aigner, Director of Music 
Sherry Hunter, Director, Bell Choirs 
 
Mission Outreach: 
Sonya Dias, Facilitator 
 
Children’s Ministries: 
Susan Duncan, Director 
 
 

Our Missionaries 
Paula Cooper, Zambia 
Melissa Johnson, Zambia 
Jose Luis Clare, Peru 
Chenoa Stock, Peru 
Mark Adams and Miriam Maldonado Escobar  
  

Our Seminarians 
Frainess Shawa  

BOARD OF DEACONS 

SESSION MEMBERS 

Building and Grounds  Mark Seefeldt  mseefeldt66@gmail.com 

Christian Enrichment: 

   Adults  Brian Spears, Chair  bfspears7800@gmail.com  

   Children/Tween Stephanie Keiser  stephaniekeiser1@gmail.com 

Creation Care Cinda Hitchcock  cchtx@att.net 

Evangelism Team Jane Chesney  jeschesney@gmail.com 

Fellowship Team Cinda Hitchcock, co-chair cchtx@att.net 

  Stephanie Keiser, co-chair stephaniekeiser1@gmail.com 

Finance Team Andre DuBruyn  andre.j.dubruyn@gmail.com 

Mission Outreach   Gary Chapman, Chair gary.chapman5206@gmail.com 

Personnel Team Dave Watkins  dwatkinstx@gmail.com 

Worship Team Kristen Campbell, Chair e.kristen.campbell@gmail.com 

Youth Team Chris Chagla, Chair  chrischagla@gmail.com 

  Claire Keiser 

Moderator David Jones  djones@wcpc-tx.org 

Clerk for the Session Megan Hansen  megateer@gmail.com 

TEAMS OF THE SESSION 

WCPC PRAYER MINISTRY 
 

Prayer is one of the greatest gifts God has given to us.  At WCPC, we have the opportunity to participate in the prayer  
ministry as well as request prayers in several different ways.   

· Members are asked to send prayer requests by email or comments on our worship livestream.  Prayers for these  
individuals are included during the worship services and are added to the Church Prayer List. 

· The Church Prayer List is available online (www.wcpc-tx.org).  Prayer requests may be added to or removed from the 
list by contacting Rev. Laura Grice in the church office (281-363-2040 ext. 2; lgrice@wcpc-tx.org ).  Please obtain  
permission from the person prior to adding their name to the prayer list. 

Baby Ministry Donna Frederick dbfrederick@earthlink.net 
Bereavement Ministry  Tricia McDonald patriciamacdonald1210@gmail.com 

  Maria Paz Pickens m_maria_paz@hotmail.com 
   

Card Ministry  
   

Cookie Ministry   Patty Ahern pahernrd@sbcglobal.net 
Home Outreach Ministry Rebekah Rydarowski rebekah.rydarowski@gmail.com 

  Sarah Parker ssnyder888@gmail.com 
Hospital Ministry Eleanor Stone   esstone34@gmail.com  

  Deb Mason wcpcdeacondeb@aol.com 
Meals Ministry  Peggy Harris   peggyharris44@gmail.com 

  Susan Schatz schatz4882@gmail.com 
New Member Ministry Nita Purcell nitapurcell@yahoo.com 

  Shelley Smith ssmith6690@comcast.net 
Prayer Ministry Bruce Lee  balee5068@gmail.com 

Transportation Ministry Sue Davis   msdavis5@hotmail.com 
  Larry Copeland lcopeland1@gmail.com 
Moderator  Nita Purcell nitapurcell@yahoo.com 

Co Moderator Bruce Lee  balee5068@gmail.com 

CLASS OF 2024 
Andre DuBruyn 

Cinda Hitchcock 

Stephanie Keiser 

David Watkins 

Claire Keiser-Youth Elder  

CLASS OF 2026 
Kristen Campbell 

Chris Chagla 

Mark Seefeldt 

Steve Schlacks 

CLASS OF 2025 
Jane Chesney 

Jane Harding 

David Martinez 

Brian Spears 

CLASS OF 2026 
David Chesney 

Ria Du Bruyn 

John Erickson 

Karen Gonzales 

Tommie Lewis 

Stan Tucker 

CLASS OF 2024 
Patty Ahern 

Sue Davis 

Peggy Harris 

Deb Mason 

Nita Purcell 

Eleanor Stone 

CLASS OF 2025 
Larry Copeland 

Bruce Lee 

Sarah Parker 

Rebekah Rydarowski 

Susan Schatz 

Shelley Smith  



 

 



 

 

You don't drive at night? Car is in the shop? No transportation? The Transportation Ministry is here to 
help.  Please feel free to contact Sue Davis at msdavis5@hotmail.com or 713-992-5655 or Larry 
Copeland at lcopeland1@gmail.com for details on the program, any driving requests, to volunteer, or 
any other questions. 

WCPC Transportation Ministry 

Zero Waste: Since the Zero Waste barrel has been in our front parking lot, we 
have been able to deposit our food waste and other compostables for free.  
This free period ends for individuals on October 31. Thereafter, those who want 
to continue conserving water and landfill space by using the bin can sign up at 
www.zerowastehoustontx.com. 1) Click on “Click Here to Sign Up”, 2) Select 
Add to Cart on “Self Serve Subscription”, 3) Select WCPC under “Self Serve 
Location”. On this page, click on “View More Details” for more information. 

 

WCPC Energy Study Recommendations: Individuals can help reduce 
WCPC’s carbon footprint and save money by turning off lights when l 
eaving a room (even if leaving only for 23 seconds!). We can also help  
by being mindful of thermostat settings: when cooling is required in an  
occupied room, 73º is the recommended temperature; for unoccupied 
rooms, the recommended temperature is 85º. When heating is required  
for occupied rooms, 68º is recommended; Unoccupied rooms should be 
kept at 55º. For a copy of the Energy Study, contact Cinda Hitchcock, cchtx@att.net. 



 

 

Hello youth and adult musicians of WCPC! 
We are putting together an ensemble of youth (6th-12th grades) and 
adult instrumental musicians to play for two events this semester at 
WCPC. The music for this ensemble is intended to be simple and  
accessible for all our musicians. No auditions are necessary, just a 

willingness to practice your part and participate in rehearsals. If you have any questions, please  
contact Jen Conner jenniferconner79@gmail.com. If you are interested in participating, please fill out 
the Google Form here. https://forms.gle/Gv3rj72DefE3kFok8 
Rehearsals:5:15-6 pm in the choir room (sanctuary), 6 pm dinner with the youth group, if desired 
These are just some possible dates for rehearsals, firm dates will be communicated later.  
September  17th or 24th, October 15th or 22nd or 29th, November 5th or 12th  
Performances: December 2nd and/or 3rd Alternative Market  
December 24th Children’s Christmas Service at 5 pm, we would play before the service begins 

THE SANCTUARY CHOIR is made up of volunteer members and 
regular attenders of WCPC. Rehearsals are held Wednesdays  
from 7:30 to 9pm, and the choir sings weekly in worship at 8:30 and 
11 from August—May. Previous musical or choral experience is 
helpful, but not required. All who enjoy praising God and leading 
others in worship through song are invited to join us. Please contact 
Jonathan Aigner at jaigner@wcpc-tx.org with any questions. 

The Jubilate Bells ring a variety of traditional and contemporary 
sacred handbell repertoire. We ring once a month in worship at 
both services from September to May. Rehearsals are on 
Wednesdays from 6:30-7:30 in the Narthex. For more infor-
mation, contact Sherry Hunter at sherryhunter@comcast.net.  

ELP is excited to start the new 
year!  The teachers learned so 
much at our back to school 
training. We learned about 

strategies for the classroom for inclusion of children with 
autism, ADHD, and children joining us from the All Ears! 
Program. We will be incorporating prayer extension in the 
classroom and at home with our new “Prayer Bear” pro-
gram. We also had so much fun! 
We have so many fun and welcoming activities to help our 
families know they belong here. Each child has a special 
moment to bring their family in to meet their new teachers. 
This is not just for the little one, but it helps the parents 
know we are all here for them as well! In the mornings of September 12th - 14th, we will have a free 
coffee bar for our parents. Please join us for “Donuts for Grownups”! This helps them make the  
connections to other parents and caregivers. We all know how vital being connected is. On September 
13th at 9:30am, we welcome our new families to join us for a short informational session and it provides 
them with more opportunities to ask questions about ELP and WCPC. 
We end the month with a Sensory Day where the children explore all their senses. The highlight is the 
Sensory Walk where they take their shoes off and walk through cotton, oobleck, coffee and cooked 
spaghetti! Our bible verse, "I am wonderfully made", reminds us that God made us all intentionally, 
uniquely and for a purpose! 
October brings another busy month. We welcome our families to our Family Nights on October 18th 
and 19th. We love to show them all we do each day! We look forward to partnering with the other parts 
of the WCPC Children’s Ministries for Trunk or Treat on October 20th. We wrap up the month by invit-
ing our families back to the Petting Zoo! Our bible verse for October, “A friend loves at all times” is such 
an important reminder for us all! 



 

 

WCPC DINNER CLUB GROUPS FORMING 
    NOW FOR 2023-24! 

 

Get to know your WCPC family better through good food and  
fellowship opportunities with a good old-fashioned dinner party.   
Sign up during the first three weeks of September, either on Sign Up 
Genuis or at a courtyard table.  Groups will be notified in October.   

General guidelines: 
• Small groups of 6 to 8 people, combining both couples and singles, will 
be formed. One person in each group will be assigned as leader to coordinate the dinners. 
• Dinner groups typically meet monthly as determined by each group. 
• Each household will have the opportunity to host in their home, providing the main dish & drinks with 
the others providing side dishes and dessert.  The group may also choose to meet in restaurants. 
 

Watch for sign-up tables in the courtyard on September 3, 10, and 17 or go to the Sign Up Genius page 
on the WCPC website, https://www.wcpc-tx.org/. Click on Sign Up Genius, then Special Opportunities. 
Groups will be notified in early October. 

For more information or to sign up, contact Mary Jo Chapman at maryjo.chapman5206@gmail.com. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Each Saturday morning Compassion  
United hosts a worship service and hot 
breakfast for the community they serve in 
Conroe 50- 100 attend each week. WCPC 
is signed up to pass out TO-GO lunches 
following the program. Are you interested 
in helping out? If so please contact Todd 
Duncan or Sonya Dias. 

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER AT BREAK-
FAST IN THE PARK: SEPTEMBER 2ND 
OR OCTOBER 28TH AT LEWIS PARK 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO LEARN MORE 
ABOUT THE GP OF THE WOODLANDS 
PROGRAM AT WCPC,  EMAIL TRICIA 
MACDONALD AT  
PATRICIAMACDONALD121 O@GMAIL.COM  

Gathering Place (GP) of the Woodlands at WCPC is a  
ministry for those who areliving with memory loss and the 
people who love and care for them at home. The Gather-
ing Place seeks to help both the care partner and the care-
giver. It provides a time of fun activities and fellowship in a 
safe, caring environment for the care partner 
during time where it may be difficult for a 
caregiver to find appropriate social activities 
for their loved one with memory loss. 

SEPTEMBER 11 
THEME: DOG DAYS OF 

SUMMER  
OCTOBER 9 THEME:  

HALLOWEEN 

 

Sign in to your Chick-fil-A One account 

(or create one by scanning the QR code) 

Select REWARDS  

at the bottom of the screen  

Select NEWS 

on the top left of the screen  

Click the VOTE NOW button  

Select your REGION VOTE for All Ears! 

from September 1 - 23rd 



 

 



 

 



 

 

WCPC Children and Tweens 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

       

Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday school 
9:45-1050 am 
 

Worship 
 8:30  & 11 am,  
Sunday School  
9:45-10:50 am    
Lunch FH 
12:15 

ELP starts 
back 9am-1 
pm weekdays 

Children’s Sunday School 9:45-10:50 drop off and pick up in CE building 
rooms 106, 204, 205. Childcare for under 3 8:30-10:50 room 100. 
  

Childcare for 11:00 am worship in Charles Hendricks Ed. Building  
rooms 307-309. 

 
  

All Church 
Luncheon 
11:30 FH  
 

Worship 8:30 
am Sunday 
school 9:45 am  
Worship 11 am  
Worship Class  
K-2nd graders 

 
Worship 8:30 & 11 am  
Worship Class 3rd-6th 
Sunday School  
9:45-10:50  
Teacher Commis-
sioning 11 am 

Drop & Go, & 
Mom’s mtg   
9am-11:30 
rsvp to Susan 
for childcare in 
HEB 308-9  

Drop & Go          
9-11:30 am 
childcare rsvp 
to  
Susan  
Gathering 

 

PNO 5:30-8:00 
pm in Hendricks 
nurseries RSVP 
to Susan to  
reserve space! 

Session MTG 7 
pm 

Drop &  Go         
9-11:30am rsvp 
to Susan for 
childcare in 
HEB 308-9  

Tween Pool 
Party Kick Off 
for 4-6 grad-
ers 
6:00-8:00  con-
tact Susan for 
details 

ELP Parents 
Donuts for 
Grownups! 
8:45-9:45  am 

Donuts for 
Grownups & 
ELP New Par-
ent Orientation 
9:15  
ELP Staff 

Donuts for 
Grownups 
8:45-9:45 am 

Memorial   
Service    
Norma  
Jean  
Pinnicks  
10 am  



 

 

 

 

     

Drop & Go Childcare for  
Parents of Preschoolers 
Mondays   9:00-11:30 am  
 
WCPC is offering childcare 
for both the ELP and 
WCPC moms. This child-
care is for parents of children age 1-5 
years old!  To help us continue offer-
ing the popular program we are ask-
ing for a contribution of $20 a child for 
each Drop & Go Monday. Contact Su-
san Duncan at sduncan@wcpc-tx.org 
to rsvp for the childcare. Space is  
limited so a reservation is required.  
  
Worship Class for K-2nd graders is 
instruction on worship for children 
graduating from our nursery program. 
Children and their parents, in Kinder-
garten-2nd grade may participate. 
Children’s Ministry created this pro-
gram to help parents and the children 
adjust to the transition from nursery to 
worship and to prepare the children 
for participation at their level in wor-
ship. Children come the 4th Sunday of 
the month during the 11 am service 
after the Children’s Message and 
meet  in the Narthex of the Sanctuary 
with Susan. This month’s lesson 9/24 
on Tools of Worship in the Hendricks  
Building.  
Another Worship Class on the 3rd 
Sundays is offered for 3rd-6th graders. 
They learn more advanced concepts 
and meet Sept 17th in the Hendricks 
Building. 

Children’s Sunday School:  
Pre-K-K–1st grade in room 106 
2nd-3rd grade room 204  
4th-6th grade in room 205  

Godly Play Enrichment: 
Our team is committed to  
offering developmental worship 
preparation on Sundays with 
Godly Play. The stories told in 
Sept are on Moses. Parents 
are encouraged to come see 
what this is about Sundays at 
9:45 in room 206. And we oc-
casionally demonstrate a story 
for the children’s message. 

Choir & Chimes classes will  
be meeting alternate Sundays 
with Godly Play at 9:50 with 
Ms. Tricia and Ms. Bonnie 
leading Pre-K-1st grade or Mr. 
Jonathan leading 2nd-6th 
chimes and music instruction. 

We are recruiting volunteers to 
teach and help in the children’s 
Sunday school classes. If this 
is something you feel called to 
help with please contact  
Susan Duncan 281-363-2040 
or sduncan@wcpc-tx.org for 
more information.  
We need 3 or 4 teachers for 
each age level; 2nd & 3rd grade 
and 4th - 6th grade classes  
are especially in need of help!   
Volunteer groups of 4 or more 
rotate leading or helping with 
Sunday school so everyone 
gets a Sunday off each 4 
weeks. We also need floaters 
and substitutes. Please prayer-
fully consider helping this year 
in children ministry. 
Dad’s and Granddads are  
especially needed!  A new  
Fathers on the Fives event will 
ask dads, grandpas and inter-
ested male WCPC members to 
take the helm on Oct 29 (also 
Fire Drill Sunday!), Dec 31, 
March 1 (5th Sunday is Easter), 
and June 30. Contact Susan 
for more information and to 
sign up! 

  
  

 
Children’s Sunday 

School Needs  
Volunteers! 

Childcare Reservations or Sun-
day School Questions? Contact 
Susan Duncan    
sduncan@wcpc-tx.org 

Sept 20th PNO from 5:30-8 pm  
Children 1-7 years come for fun and pizza 
while their Parents get a few hours off.  We 
also serve a healthy side, this month Apples! 
The theme is Back to School and after din-
ner, games and crafting we will end with a 
video in rm 301 Arthur Goes Back to School 
or Curious George Back to School.  



 

 

We are recruiting volunteers to 
s 

is something you feel called to 

2040 
for 

grade 

are especially in need of help!   
Volunteer groups of 4 or more 

and substitutes. Please prayer-
fully consider helping this year 

Fathers on the Fives event will 

ested male WCPC members to 

Sunday is Easter), 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

       

Children’s Sunday School 9:45-10:55 drop off and pick up in CE 
building rooms 106, 204, and 205.     

Childcare for 11 am worship in Charles Hendricks Ed. Building rooms 
307-309. 8:30 service and Sunday school childcare for under 3 in room 
100 in Children/Youth Building. 

Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday School  
9:45  

 

 
Columbus Day, 
no ELP or 
school  
Gathering 
Place Mom’s  

Drop & Go 9-
11:30 childcare, 
rsvp to  Susan 
Mom’s Trunk or 
Treat Prep   

Drop and Go 
9-11:30 rsvp 
for childcare 
to Susan 

ELP Open 
House 6-8 
Wed & Thurs 

ELP Book Fair 
all week 

 
Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday School  
9:45  Worship 
Class 3-6th 

Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday School  
9:45  Worship 
Class K-2nd 

Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday School  
9:45  

 

5:30-7:30pm in 
parking lot and 
grounds 

Oct. 20th 5:30-7:30 pm  

ELP Staff Mtg 
1-2:30 pm, FH 

All Church 
Luncheon 
11:30 am 

Drop and Go 
9-11:30 rsvp 
for childcare 
to Susan 

Worship  
8:30 & 11 am  
Sunday School  
9:45 Father’s 
on the Fives 
SS & Fire Drill   Halloween 

ELP Petting 
Zoo, Farm 
Days Tues-
Thurs. 

 



 

 

 

 

     

Drop & Go Childcare for  
Parents of  
Preschoolers 
Mondays    
9:00-11:30 am  
 
WCPC is offering childcare 
for both the ELP and 
WCPC moms. This childcare is for 
parents of children age 1-5 years 
old!  To help us continue offering the 
popular program we are asking for a 
contribution of $20 a child for each 
Drop & Go Monday. Dates in Oct 
are 2,16,23,& 30.  
Contact Susan Duncan 
sduncan@wcpc-tx.org to rsvp for the 
childcare. Space is limited so a res-
ervation is required.  
 
Worship Class for K-2nd graders 
is instruction on worship for children 
graduating from our nursery pro-
gram.  
Children come the 4th Sunday of the 
month during the 11 am service after 
the Children’s Message and meet  in 
the Narthex of the Sanctuary with  
Susan. The Oct date is the 22nd. 
The Lesson is on the  Order of Wor-
ship meeting in the Hendricks build-
ing.  
 
Another Worship Class on the 3rd 
Sundays is offered for 3rd-6th 
graders. They learn more advanced 
concepts. Meeting Oct 15th in the 
Hendricks building. 
Contact Susan for more information 
and to get on the email list. 

Children’s Sunday 
School:  
 
Pre-K-1st grade in room 106 
2nd-3rd grade room 204  
4th-6th grade in room 205  

Godly Play  
Enrichment: 

Our team is committed to of-
fering developmental worship 
preparation on Sundays with 
Godly Play. The stories told 
in Oct are The Ten Best 
Ways to Live and The 
Tabernacle.  

Parents are encouraged to 
come see what this is about 
Sundays at 9:45 in room 206.  

Choir & Chimes classes will 
be meeting alternate Sun-
days with Godly Play at 9:50 
with Ms. Tricia and Ms.  
Bonnie leading Pre-K-1st 
grade or Mr. Jonathan lead-
ing 2nd-6th chimes and   
music instruction. 

We are recruiting volunteers to 
teach and help in the children’s 
Sunday school classes. If this 
is something you feel called  
to help with please contact  
Susan Duncan 281-363-2040 
or email at sduncan@wcpc-
tx.org for more information.  
We need 3 or 4 teachers for 
each age level; 2nd & 3rd grade 
and 4th - 6th grade classes are 
especially in need of help!  Vol-
unteer groups of 4 or more ro-
tate leading or helping with 
Sunday school so everyone 
gets a Sunday off each 4 
weeks. We also need floaters 
and substitutes. Please prayer-
fully consider helping this year 
in children ministry. 
 
Dad’s and Granddads are  
especially needed!  A new  
Fathers on the Fives event  
will ask dads, grandpas and  
interested male WCPC  
members to take the helm on  
Oct 29 (also Fire Drill Sunday!), 
Dec 31, March 1 (5th Sunday  
is Easter), and June 30.  
Contact Susan for more  
information and to sign up! 

 
Children’s  

Sunday School 

Childcare  
Reservations or 
Sunday School  
Questions?  
Contact  
Susan Duncan    
sduncan@wcpc-tx.org 

Nov 10th PNO from 5:30-8 pm  
Children 1-7 years come for fun and pizza 
while their Parents get a few hours off.  We 
also serve a healthy side, this month Pears. 
The theme is Giving Thanks and after dinner, 
games and crafting we will end with a video in 
rm 301 Charlie Brown’s Thanksgiving and/or 
Berenstain Bears Give Thanks.  



 

 

SUNDAY 
FUNDAY 

Sept 17 
 

Join us for the first Sunday Funday of the 
school year! We are going to Escape in Time, 
Meet at event, time TBD, then have pizza for 

dinner, parents pick up from pizza place.  
$20 includes  Escape Room and dinner!  

Additional details TBD 
RSVP to sbarclay@wcpc-tx.org 

 

SUNDAY FUNDAY 
October 29 

Details TBA 

HALLOWEEN 
FUN 

 

Youth Group Updates and Information 
September/October 
Schedule 

Sept 3  No Sunday School, No Youth Group 
Sept 10  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  6:00pm Youth Group Fellowship Hall- Dinner-  
  Youth Room- Study and Games 
Sept 17  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class 
  Sunday Funday- Escape in Time Meet at event,  
  time TBD, then have pizza for dinner & parents pick 
  up from pizza place. Additional details tbd 
Sept 24  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  6:00pm Youth Group Fellowship Hall- Dinner-  
  Youth Room- Study and Games 
Oct 1  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  6:00pm Youth Group Fellowship Hall- Dinner-  
  Youth Room -Study and Games 
Oct 8  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  No Evening Youth Group (CISD school holiday weekend) 

Oct 15  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  6:00pm Youth Group Fellowship Hall- Dinner-  
  Youth Room -Trunk or Treat Prep 
Oct 20  Trunk or Treat 
Oct 22  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  No Evening Youth Group 
Oct 29  9:45 am Sunday School and Confirmation Class  
  Sunday Funday- Time TBD-  Halloween Fun 

Please sign up to receive emails and remind  

notices, changes, and up to date information. 

      9:45-10:35am  
     in CE 200 
     (the youth room) 
Includes 9-12 grade 
 

The Sunday School class for 7th-12th graders is held  
in the Youth Room. Leaders this year are Rebekah  
Rydarowski and Nancy Hathaway.  

Sr High 

Confirmation Class  
Sunday, September 10 

9:45 am in Rm 305  
7-8th Grade 

Youth Group 7-12 Grade 
Sunday Evening 6-7:30 pm  

Dinner, Bible Study, Fellowship and Fun!  
Meet in Fellowship Hall for Dinner and then 

the Youth Room for Study and Games.  



 

 

WCPC 

Columbarium  

Purchasing 

Packets 

Available 

Columbarium Niche Sales Progressing! 
• Obtain a Columbarium Purchasing Packet (and an updated Niche Locator Map) 

a. either in-person in the Columbarium box in WCPC’s Workroom 

b. or online through WCPC’s website www.wcpc-tx.org/columbarium/ 

• Read the packet. 

• Find and follow the instrucƟons for purchasing a niche 

a. either in the packet you pick up at church 

b. or on WCPC’s website. 

• Consider making a donaƟon to the Columbarium Fund if you’re not purchasing 

a niche 

· Plan to aƩend the Columbarium DedicaƟon aŌer the 11:00 worship service on 
Sunday, Oct 29, 2023! 


